
DEPARTMENT of AGRICULTURE 

and NATURAL RESOURCES 
JOE FOSS BUILDING 
523 E CAPITOL AVE 

PIERRE SD 57501-3182 
danr.sd.gov 

April 5, 2022 

To whom it may concern, 

Since the original board packet was delivered, several applicants have revised their applications, 
requested action on their application be deferred until the May 17, 2022, Board of Water and 
Natural Resources meeting, or requested that their application be withdrawn.  Enclosed is a 
supplemental board packet which reflects those changes. 


















































